
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Parishioners,  

We really had a very special and celebratory day on Friday. Thank you to everyone for 

providing a whole range of cakes which contributed to a wonderful tea party despite the 

weather!  There were a whole range of craft activities, races and games taking place which 

really made for a wonderful birthday celebration.   

NON UNIFORM DAY – Friday 24th JUNE (next week) 

Getting ready for the Summer Fair is very much on everyone’s mind and we are therefore 

having our mufti day next Friday (June 24th). Children are asked to bring items for the PTA 

stalls and then come in mufti on this day.  Each year group is asked to bring in the following: 

Nursery and Reception Small Stationary Items 

Year 1 Chocolate for the Tombola 

Year 2 Raffle Prizes 

Year 3 Chocolate for the Tombola 

Year 4 Small packets of sweet (similar to the individual multi pack Haribo 

sweet packets) 

Year 5 Small packets of sweet (similar to the individual multi pack Haribo 

sweet packets) 

Year 6 Raffle Prizes 

 

Message from the PTA: 

“All Lost and Found property will be displayed for a couple of days at pick up time to give the 

students and parents another chance to claim their items (weather permitting)  After this the Lost 

and Found items will be put into the Nearly New Sale.  The students have access to the Lost and 

Found cupboard at all times and are encouraged to have a look for missing property.  Please take 

this opportunity to remind your children to check for their items and ensure what they do have has 

their names clearly written inside.” 

St Mary’s Church of England Primary School 

Newsletter No. 35 June  16th 2016 



 

Nursery and Reception visit to Morecambe 

What great adventures the children in our Early Years Classes have experienced.  The 

children had an amazing time playing in the sand and building sand castles. They even found 

some crabs! Thank you so much to all of the parents who supported the visit.  

      

Word of the Week: Talk with your family to improve their vocabulary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT DEADLINE: 

If your child needs school transport from September please make sure that you make your 

application to Cumbria County Council by the deadline of 30th June. Children who already 

use the service should automatically roll on the next year. 

Congratulations to: 

 Ben G – Winning the Under 11 Fell race at the Lowgill Sports 

 George and Ralph SM – for completing 10 Park runs and receiving their T shirts. 

What a great effort! 

 Lauren F – Coming first place, Intermediate Level 7 Under 11 Gymnastics at Kendal 

Gym Club  
 

villatic an adjective 

describing anything related 

to a farm 



 

                        

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

FRDIAY 1st July Year 5/6 Hawse End Assembly – children will be sharing their experiences 

at Hawse End at 9:00am for parents and our children.  

Saturday 2nd July Summer Fair  

Monday 4th July Open Water Swimming Safety – Year 5 at Windermere   

Tuesday 5th July London – Houses of Parliament visit School Council will be going to 

London for the day with Beetham School Council to visit the Houses of 

Parliament. (Year 3-6) 

Wednesday 6th July Year 2 – Borwick Hall Trip 

Thursday 7th July Year 5 – Borwick Hall Trip 

Friday 8th July Year 4 – Borwick Hall Trip 

Tuesday 12th July  KS1 performance 2:00pm ( School Hall) 

Wednesday 13th July KS1 Performance 6:00pm (School Hall) 

Friday 15th July  Reports out  

Monday 18th July KS2 Show 6:00pm (held at Harlequin Theatre – QES) 

Tuesday 19th July KS2 Show 2:00pm and 6:00pm (held at Harlequin Theatre – QES) 

Wednesday 20th July Summer Music Concert 9:15am in School Hall 

Thursday 21st July Year 6 Prom  

Friday 22nd July  Year 6 Leavers Service 9:30am – Church  

1:30pm closure at the end of term. 

 


